
Minutes of CAEAS Meeting 10.25.17 

Present: Dr. Andrei Jitianu, Dr. Sandra Campeanu, Dr. Linda Scheetz, Dr. Thomas O’Hanlon, Dr. 

Penny Prince, VP Jose Magdaleno, Professor Liliana Calvet; Guests: Vice Provost Reine 

Sarmiento and Director Laurie Austin 

Our meeting focused on a review of current Freshman Admissions practices. VP Sarmiento and 

Undergraduate Admissions Director Austin shed light on the recent increase in admissions. Our 

committee requested additional data, and shall present a report to the Senate next month. Our 

next meeting will be in November TBA. 

Submitted, Dr. Prince, Chair of CAEAS 

 


